
 

 

FFWPI USA SubRegion 4 Famicon: Gather as a Subregion and grow closer 
 
John Jackson 
February 4, 2021 
 

 
 

Dear Families of Subregion 4, 

 

We hope Heavenly Parent's love and blessings have been with you and your families as we begin this new 

year! 

 

Recently, our Subregion was restructured to include the states of Tennessee, Alabama, Mississippi, 

Louisiana, and Arizona; while Colorado, Utah, and Wyoming have now become part of Subregion 5. 

 

In light of these changes, we feel that it is a great opportunity to invite you all to our SR4 Famicon 

(Family Conference). Famicon is an opportunity to gather as a Subregion, grow closer together as family, 

and connect to the vision and goals of our national movement. Breakouts based on ministries will focus 

on exploring strategies and next steps we can take, on both the subregional and local levels. 

 

Most of all, this will be a precious opportunity to connect with our brothers and sisters as we seek to unite 

as a subregion that can bring joy to our Heavenly Parent and True Parents. 

 

We hope to see you there! 

 

Please see the registration link above to register!: 

 

Thank you and God Bless you! 

 

Rev. John Jackson 

Southwest Subregional Director 

 



Please  ll out this form to receive the zoom link
for our Famicon. Thank you!

Subregion 4 Famicon
2021 Registration
February 6th 12:00-3:00PM CT
                          1:00-4:00PM ET
                        11:00-2:00PM MT
                        10:00-1:00PM PT

* Required

First Name *

Your answer

Last Name *

Your answer

Church Community *

Choose

Email *

Your answer

Role/Ministry (If applicable)

Your answer

Submit

 




